
 

 

 
04th November 2024 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Brookfield Careers Fair – Thursday 28th November 2024 
  
We are pleased to invite you and your child to our Careers Fair at Brookfield Community School. This 
event is perfect for students who are curious about their options after finishing school, whether they’re 
considering apprenticeships, college, university, or other career pathways. 
 
The Careers Fair will be held on Thursday, 28th November 2024, from 5:00 PM to 7:00 PM in the 
main hall. 
 
During the evening, you and your child can visit various stalls and chat with representatives from 
different educational and career organisations. They will be there to provide information about what 
they offer, how to apply, and the different career routes available. 
 
There’s no need to book a specific time slot, but we would appreciate it if you could fill out a quick form 
to let us know if you plan to attend. This will help us get an idea of the number of attendees. You can 
confirm your attendance using this link: Confirm attendance to Careers Fair  
 
A list of providers currently attending: 
 

▪ Apprentice Team ▪ Royal Army 
▪ Auto Windscreens ▪ Royal Navy Submarines 
▪ Banner Jones Solicitors ▪ Stubbing Court 
▪ BHP ▪ United Cast Bar 
▪ Chesterfield College ▪ West Notts College 
▪ Chesterfield FC Community Trust ▪ De Montfort University 
▪ Chesterfield Royal Hospital ▪ Nottingham Trent University 
▪ Horse Racing UK ▪ Sheffield Hallam University 
▪ Juniper Training ▪ University of Derby 
▪ Police ▪ University of Lincoln 
▪ Qualitas Sport ▪ University of Sheffield 
▪ Redbrik  

  
 

We look forward to meeting you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

                                                                                        
 
Mr K Hirst      Mrs L Bradshaw 
Headteacher     Head of Sixth Form 
         

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=svRAecJqukWVZVvTgdjPcPIH4d8LV1BGlAp3vSxTfWdUQVc1SUg1WU5NVlM1NzRJWEtWSzVKWlpNSC4u

